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Our household is opposed to this bill and we implore those making this decision to 

consider the huge implications that this bill will have on everyone living in this state.  

Many, many people are living paycheck to paycheck- this includes thousands of 

seniors who cannot afford any additional tax burdens. 

This tax will break the backs of many in our state and will lead to a mass migration 

out of the state which will lead to additional shortfalls for Oregon.  

 

This is not the time for more taxes! 

Please listen to your constituents, they are not asking for additional tax burden - this 

much I can assure you of!  

 

Vote down this Bill!  

 

Thank you, 

Terry Brooks 

McMinnville 

 


